Your Board Members

Woody Creek Townhome
Association Newsletter

February 2023

DUES HAVE BEEN INCREASED TO
$195 AS OF MARCH 1, 2023.

GENERAL REMINDERS/ANNOUNCMENTS:

Our regular monthly meeting will take place at 6:30pm on March 21.
Our annual budget meeting will be held directly after in the Anne
Campbell room located at city hall or on zoom at 7:00pm, directly
following our regular meeting. All homeowners are welcome to
attend to ask questions about our yearly budget. This is an
informational meeting, and no voting will take place. Homeowners
are welcome to attend both meetings.

We want all the community to stay safe this snowy season, please do
not shovel or break up ice on your own. If you find that the snow
removal was not done satisfactorily, please contact a board member.

Ice meltis for anyone in the community who wants it and is located
by the mail shed.

With spring cleaning coming up please remember that all items being

thrown away must fully fit in the dumpster. No items are to be leftin
the area around the dumpster. Items being given away must be taken

to goodwill or arc or listed on places like Facebook marketplace. No
items are allowed to be left outside.

All doors need to be painted the correct color within a month of
being replaced. Paint codes can be found on the website.

PARKING REMINDERS:

Each homeowner is responsible for their guest’s parking. Please
ensure they are parking in visitor spots. Homeowners have the right
to tow vehicles parked in their spots.

If a guest is planning on staying more than 4 hours in a guest spot,
please let a board member know.

Please do not let your visitors park in the visitor parking lot if we are
expecting snow. This is where the snow gets plowed to.

Please do not park, or let a visitor park, in front of the dumpster.
Waste Management will not pick up our trash and we will be fined.
Fines and/or towing will be enforced for those in violation.



Monthly Dues

Every homeowner is only entitled to 2 exterior vehicle spots. No
more than 2 vehicles should be parked in front of your unit at any
given time. Inside the garage does not count as a one of these spots.

PET REMINDERS:

Please be sure to always leash your dog when in public areas. The city
of Arvada requires leashes. Please help keep everyone, including your
pup, safe by leashing them. Fines of $50 will be enforced on those
who fail to do so.

TRASH:

Pick up days are Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. Trash is not picked
up on holidays.

WE ARE CHARGED FOR OVERFILLED DUMPSTERS AND TRASH
ON THE GROUND - Help us avoid these fees. If you notice a
dumpster is overflowing, please find a less-full dumpster or wait until
trash is next picked up. Please place trash entirely in the dumpster and
clean up anything you drop.

Visitors do not have dumping privileges. Please ensure your guests are
not dumping their trash in our receptacles.

Fines will be enforced for those who leave trash in areas that impede

the use of the dumpster for other homeowners.
PICKLES BY BRIAN CRANE

BOT, A5 SOMEONE ONCE SAID,
A TRULY GREAT BOOK SHOLLD
BE READ IN ROUTH, AGAIN IN
MATORITR AND ONCE
MORE INOLD AGE.."

" AS AFINE VEAH, AND BESIDES,
BUILDING SHOLLD | JON'T REMEMBER A
DARN THING FROM
THE LAST TIME
| REAQIT.

UPCOMING MEETIN

March Meeting and Annual Budget Meeting:
Tuesday, March 21,2023 at 6:30pm
Budget Meeting begins at 7:00pm

Held: Virtually through Zoom and in person in the Anne
Campbell room located at Arvada City Hall

https://usOéweb.zoom.us/j/894069451 1 72pwd=QVZYVU93dU92Y3B
WWnRGd3JzUUxVUTO09

Meeting ID: 894 0694 5117

Passcode: HOA




